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April 28, 2017 
 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Petition of Pacific Power & Light Company for an Accounting Order Authorizing Deferral 

of Costs Related to the Purchase of Unbundled Renewable Energy Certificates. 
 Docket UE-161067 
 
Dear Mr. King:   
 
Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filing of Pacific Power & Light Company dated 
April 14, 2017, which includes the adjustment of Schedule 95 to recover the costs of unbundled 
renewable energy credits. The expected impact on customers by this change is an overall bill 
reduction of approximately 0.7 percent. Staff believes that the filing complies fully with the 
Commission’s Order 01 entered February 9, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason Ball 
Regulatory Analyst, Energy Regulation 
 
 


